
March News 
 

Congratulations to Emily, Sara, Taylor, Mackenzie, Jasmine, Brisha, and Trent on 

being successful candidates for the DREAM project.  Students have the opportunity to attend the Minga 

Friday, March 2nd to display their recipe.   

Congratulations to all the other students who worked really well, and thank you to 

parents, I am sure your influence was evident in their cooking. 

 

Another congratulations goes out to students who handed in “Principal for a Day” 

applications.  There were four submissions from our class.  What a great opportunity and definitely 

something to write on a resume. 

 

Grad photos are coming soon.  Be sure to have a white collared shirt, students can share if they 

do not have one.  Grad photos are a great sign for things to come.  Ties are recommended as well. 

The curriculum has shifted focus from History to Geography.  Currently we are studying 

different land uses, and locating places on a map using absolute and relative location. 

In language, students are learning to write with and without bias.  Every day we see 

advertisements, commercials, news segments, internet sites, that contain bias.  Students are working to 

develop opinions on their own and find out the facts. 

 

Four months to go, and students are encouraged to push hard till the end, make sure they pull up their 

socks, keep the pedal on the gas, and bring a positive attitude to school everyday. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me over Remind, or by calling the 

school. 

     Mr.Sharpe 



 

 

 

 

 

 


